
 

LEGAL ADDRESS East Suffolk House, Station Road, Melton, Woodbridge IP12 1RT 
 
POSTAL ADDRESS Riverside, 4 Canning Road, Lowestoft NR33 0EQ 
 

The Planning Inspectorate 
National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 
 
 

Application Reference: 
ESC Reference: 
Date: 
Please ask for: 
Customer Services: 
Direct dial: 

EN010078 
EA2 KIMP Consultation 
17/07/2023 
Grahame Stuteley 
03330 162 000 

 

Email: @eastsuffolk.gov.uk 

By email: EastAngliaTwo@planninginspectorate.gov.uk  
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Re: East Suffolk Council (ESC) response to EN010078 – East Anglia TWO Offshore Wind Farm (EA2) Kittiwake 
Implementation and Monitoring Plan (KIMP) Consultation following the Applicant’s submission of the KIMP 
and associated documents to the Secretary of State for Energy Security & Net Zero for consideration - (11 
July – 11 August 2023). 
 
Thank you for your email and letter dated 11 July 2023 inviting East Suffolk Council to comment on the 
Applicant’s submitted Kittiwake Implementation and Monitoring Plan (KIMP) and associated documents, in 
accordance with the East Anglia TWO Offshore Wind Farm Order 2022. 
 
Having reviewed the Applicant’s submission, ESC confirms that: 
 

1. the Kittiwake Agreement Log is an accurate reflection of our position on all matters for which we 
wish to engage on; 

 
2. the Council has engaged and contributed to the KIMP, and following a careful review, the contents 

are agreed. 
 
Planning permission for the installation of the artificial nesting structure for kittiwakes at the Port of 
Lowestoft (DC/22/3202/FUL) was granted on 5 October 2022. 
 
I trust this response is helpful. 
 

Yours faithfully 

Philip Ridley BSc (Hons) MRTPI | Head of Planning and Coastal Management 
East Suffolk Council 

mailto:EastAngliaTwo@planninginspectorate.gov.uk



